
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT OF CITY OF SHENANDOAH, IOWA TO WAIVE RESIDENCY REQUIREMENT SET FORTH IN IOWA 

ADMINISTRATIVE CODE 501-2(1) FOR PART TIME AND RESERVE OFFICERS. 

 

The elimination of the residency requirement will permit greater flexibility in the attracting, hiring and retention of part-time Police Officers and 

Reserve Officers. 

 

A hearing has been set for 6:00 P.M. on April 9, 2024 at Shenandoah City Hall at 500 W. Clarinda Ave., Shenandoah, Iowa where comments will 

be received.  

 

       Karla Gray 

City Clerk/Treasurer 

City of Shenandoah, Iowa 


